
 
 

 
30 April 2024                  Notification: PRPS2024/SM/010 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 

May Letter to Parents  
The following are some key updates on school matters for the month of May. 
 
 Sports Fiesta - Learning for Life Programme (LLP) Day  
The school will be organising a ‘Sports Fiesta - LLP Day’ on Friday, 17 May 2024 from 7.30 a.m. to            
11 a.m. where the students will be participating in various sports activities planned for their levels. 
The event aims to celebrate the core values of teamwork and sportsmanship among students, 
fostering strong camaraderie while simultaneously promoting physical well-being.  
 
All students are to report to school in their PE attire with school coloured polo/PE T-shirt. There will 
be no formal lessons on that day and students will only need to bring their water bottle and colouring 
materials (preparation for adverse weather conditions) in a small bag. 
 
Do note that only stall 1 (snacks) and stall 8 (drinks) will be opened on that day. A packet of sunshine 
bun and milo will be provided for all students. For the dismissal plan, please make the necessary 
arrangements to pick your child/ward from school punctually. The school bus operators have been 
notified of the early dismissal time. 
 
 
 Student-led Parent Teacher Conference (SPTC) 
The SPTC is a platform where parents/guardians and Form Teachers come together to discuss the 
progress of the children so as to further guide and support their holistic learning and growth. It also 
serves as a platform to give our Pasirians a voice and ownership in shaping their learning.  
 
This year’s SPTC will continue to be held via video conferencing on Friday, 24 May 2024 from               
8.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. There will be no school on that day and students are strongly encouraged to 
join their parents/guardians for the SPTC. To ensure that Form Teachers are able to meet all 
parents/guardians, the duration of the meeting is capped at 15 minutes. We seek your understanding 
to adhere to the scheduled timing, out of consideration for teachers as well as other 
parents/guardians.  
 
SPTC Booking Details: 
• Registration is open from 6 May 2024, 8.00 a.m. to 17 May 2024, 11.30 p.m. 
• You are required to book only one slot for each child/ward. 
• A unique link for your child’s/ward’s SPTC zoom session with the Form Teachers will be sent to you 

via PG on 21 May 2024. For security reasons, please do not share this link. 
• If you have any difficulties booking a slot, please contact your child’s/ward’s From Teachers for  
   assistance. 
 



 
 

We seek your assistance to enter the virtual sessions with your child’s name and class. This will enable 
our teachers to identify you and admit you promptly into the session. 
 
 
 Cancellation of Remedial & After-school Programmes   
Remedial and after-school programmes for week 10 of Term 2, Monday, 20 May 2024 are cancelled 
to allow teachers to prepare for SPTC and semester-end reviews. 
 
 
 Eat With Your Family Day  
Friday, 24 May 2024, has been designated as Eat With Your Family Day to remind us of the importance 
of spending quality time with our family regularly. To allow all staff to return home in time to enjoy a 
meal with their children and families, the school’s General Office will close at 4.30 p.m. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
____________________________ 
Ms Liza Rahmat 
Principal 


